
 

 
 

September 11, 2023 
Kampala -  Uganda, East Africa 
 
The Rt. Rev. Dominic Eibu MCCJ,  
Bishop of Kotido Catholic Diocese, Uganda. 
 
Your Lordship, 

 
RE: CONDOLENCE FOR THE LOSS OF REV. FR. JOHN BOSCO SIRE 
 

I have learnt with profound shock and sorrow, the sad news of the untimely death of Rev. 

Fr. John Bosco Sire, a charismatic and dutiful priest under your diocese. 

 

My Lord Bishop, please receive my deepest and heartfelt condolences for this great loss of 

this humble servant of God.   

 

May God comfort you my Lord, the family of Kotido Catholic Diocese and his biological 

family at this difficult time. 

 

" The Lord gave, the Lord has taken away; blessed be the name of the Lord". Job 1:21 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mr. Twinobusingye Severino 

President,  

Catholic Lawyers Society International 


